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Reindl Bindery Company, Inc. Moves to a New Location 
 
Germantown, WI – June 2, 2009 – Reindl Bindery Company, Inc. is now located in Germantown, WI. 
 
After 10 years at its Glendale location, Reindl Bindery Company relocated to a new 112,000 square foot 
building in the Germantown Business Park off of Highway 45 north.  
 
With 31 years in the industry, Reindl Bindery Company continues to strive to create the best customer 
experience and create quality products.  RBC is always working to develop new niche markets as well as 
continuing to serve the industry in its conventional binding needs. 
 
RBC President, David Reindl said of this recent change, “This is an exciting time for us.  Our new, larger 
facility will allow us to expand and grow into new markets.  It will allow us the opportunity to be more 
competitive and continue to provide the outstanding service our customers have come to expect.”   
 

# 

 

Reindl Bindery Company has 53 employees at its new plant at W194 N11381 McCormick Drive. The 
company specializes in hardcover, soft cover, mechanical binding, cover wrapping and lining along with 
the mounting of media components for many CD’s and DVD’s for some of the most popular and 
recognizable television and movie titles. For more information about Reindl Bindery visit 
www.reindlbindery.com or contact Steve Reindl at 262-293-1444.   
  
 

 

 

 


